
From: Stephanie Crette <scrette@clemson.edu>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/31/2017 10:59:37 AM
Subject: RE: Hunley Commission

Hello Danny,
 
The Navy has submitted it for publication in 2016. To this day, it is still pending publication.
Meanwhile you can find some of the study online at :
https://www.history.navy.mil/research/underwater-archaeology/sites-and-projects/ship-wrecksites/hl-
hunley/hunley-incident-analysis.html
 
Hope this clarifies your question,
 
Best Regards,
 
Stephanie
 
 
Stéphanie A. Cretté, PhD
Director of the Warren Lasch Conservation Center
at Clemson University Restoration Institute
Research Professor – MS&E
Adjunct Professor - MSHP
1250 Supply Street
North Charleston, SC 29405
843-730-5093 (direct line)
 
www.clemson.edu/wlcc
 

 
 
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 10:55 AM
 
To: Stephanie Crette 
Subject: Hunley Commission
 
Stephanie, I'm Danny Varat, and I'm a recent addition to the Hunley Commission. Gene Hogan updated me 
with some past project updates, and I have a question. I see in the May 2016 notes that they planned to publish 
the explosion simulation study later that Fall, but there's not mention of it in the 2017 minutes. Did that happen?​
 
I appreciate your help, and I hope to come visit soon.
 
Danny Varat
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